
OCTOBER 2017

A Reminder ~ Tuition Due 
The monthly tuition for October is now due. Payments received after October 10th will incur  
a $15 late fee. 

Halloween Week 
The week of October 23 is Halloween Week at the studio. Students are welcome to come to 
class dressed in all or part of their Halloween costumes for “treats, no tricks”! Please be sure to 
bring dance shoes along! 

Communicating with us 
Per our policy any and all communications with the studio must must be between the parents 
and the studio, and through our official phone number and email, provided below. Please do not 
email, text or call your child’s teacher, and do not text your messages to the studio’s number. 

Discount Dance Teacher Referral
The studio is part of the Dance Teacher Program of Discount Dance. Enter the code TP108063 
at checkout to receive a discount (8% the first time, 5% every order after that). 

Bring a Friend week 
The week of October 2nd is “Bring a Friend” week at the studio, all details are included in the 
attached participation form. Please note: in order for the friend to participate in the class a 
signed release form must be received prior to that. Please make sure the provided form is filled 
out in every part as well. 

Friends and siblings of students
Leaving a sibling or a friend of your child at the studio unattended is not allowed. If your child’s 
friend or sibling is interested in our classes and wishes to observe one, the studio must be 
notified, and the adult responsible for bringing them must remain at the studio for the duration 
of the class.Young siblings must be supervised at all times (no running around please!!!) and 
engaged in quiet activities. Loud noises can be heard from the studio and can distract students 
while taking class. 

Class attire
Ballet students must wear the required leotard in class as soon as it becomes available at 
Bodygears, underwear should not be worn under the leotard. Please make sure your child has 
good tights. Small runs can be stopped with clear nail polish, visible holes are not acceptable. 
Hair must be styled in a properly made classical ballet bun, an elastic wrapped around the hair 
does not qualify as a bun.While it’s not a difficult task it takes some practice to achieve a proper 
ballet bun. We will be happy to show you how to make one, but please make sure you bring all 
the necessary supplies (hair brush, elastic, bobby pins, hair pins, hair net or bun cover) and you 
come early to allow enough time for the tutorial before the beginning of classes. 

Timeliness
It is important that students arrive to the studio a few minutes before class, ready to dance, so 
we can start classes on time and stay on schedule. Especially for the younger students, please 
make sure your child uses the bathroom before class so that the flow of activities will not be 
interrupted by children going in and out of the studio. 


